
 

CITY OF GERMANTOWN COUNCIL 

 

 

 

                                                                                           MONDAY, JUNE 3,      24 

 

The City of Germantown Council met in work session on June 3, 2024 at 7:59 p.m. in the City 

Building Council Chambers. 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT: 

 

The following members were present at the Call to Order: Mayor Terry Johnson, Mrs. Bonnie 

Koogle, Mr. Michael Kuhn, Mr. Rick Reed, Mr. Robert Rettich IV and Mr. Brian Wafzig. 

 

MEMBERS ABSENT: 

 

Mr. Jeffrey Jones was absent. 

 

ALSO PRESENT: 

 

Also present were Judy Gilleland, City Manager; Tom Schiff, Law Director; Chip Wirrig, 

Service Department; Mike Roseberry, City Property Maintenance Inspector; Will Parsons, 

Community Relations Manager; Kelli Sanders-Novak, Clerk of Council and several visitors.   

 

BUSINESS:  

 

Property Maintenance and Mowing Detail 

 

Mike Roseberry updated Council on the progress that is being made in the Property Maintenance 

Department.  They also discussed having the city abatement mowing company do additional 

work and make the eyesores look better in the community. 

 

Proposed Kercher Park Tennis Court Project 

 

William Heistand and Blake Ahlgrim reviewed the proposed tennis court addition project.  They 

also presented a power point that explained the project in detail.  They will make Council aware 

of the progress of obtaining donations and additional details for the plan.   

 

ADJOURNMENT: There being no further business to come before the Council, Mr. Kuhn 

moved to adjourn the meeting.  

 

The work session adjourned at 9:18 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

 

 

___________________________________  __________________________________ 

Kelli R. Sanders-Novak    Terry Johnson 

Clerk of Council     Mayor 
 

 


